
Students may refer to the notice relating to practical written and viva-voce
examination scheduled for 11th April, 2024.

Kindly note that owing to the postponement of the examination scheduled by
the University of Mumbai (as per the Circular no. Exam./Sc./H/DOC-3 of
2024), the practical written and viva-voce examination scheduled for I 1 

th April,
2024 stands postponed tili further notice and the new schedule shall be
announced later.
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